
 
REGINA BRANCH UKRAINIAN CANADIAN CONGRESS (UCC) 

Invites Community Members to a 
 

“MEET AND GREET” PRESENTATION AND RECEPTION WITH POLICE OFFICERS 
Of the Academy of Patrol Police (Ukraine) – Faculty Mentorship Program 

 
Tuesday, January 29, 2019 

7:00 PM 
 

Selo Gardens Community Centre:   1110 McNiven Avenue, Regina 
 

 
One of the most successful reforms in Ukraine to date since 2014 has been the 
streamlining of police services into the National Police of Ukraine.  Canada currently 
provides funding support to two major projects assisting this reform – the Police 
Training Assistance Project (PTAP) and the Canadian Police Mission in Ukraine 
(CPMU). 
 
Comprehensive mentorship training for the faculty of the Academy of Patrol Police 
(APP) is taking place at the Regina RCMP Depot Division from January 24 to February 
3, 2019.  This will build experience and capacity of APP faculty and contribute to the 
effectiveness of the APP as a modern center for police education.  
 
The presentation at Selo Gardens by Officers of the Academy and mission 
coordinators will provide a brief overview of this training mission to Canada and 
comment on the National Police initiative in Ukraine.  You will have an opportunity to 
meet with individual mission participants as you learn more about Ukraine’s reforms 
in policing.  
 
You are cordially invited to attend this presentation and reception.  Please extend 
this invitation to others that may be interested.     
 
 
 
 
 


